
   THANK YOU CAC! 

This is the power of our community 

 

On behalf of all the general services staff, 

we would like to send a sincere heartfelt 

THANK YOU to our Community members  

for their contribution and making the day a 

special one  for our General Services Staff.  

 

Thank you to those who baked/cooked, 

those who sponsored food & drinks, those 

who volunteered to pack, and those who 

facilitated the orders.  We received  over 150 meals and almost  50,000 EGP. cash donations. 

 

With all  efforts, we were able to give each GSS member;  

Two/Three meals, a bag of assorted desserts, a Supermarket Gift Card worth 200 EGP, a drink, a 

Chocolate, a can of Sweet Potato, and an appreciation note from the students - (some were beautifully 

personalized!).  

 

As we received many donations, we were also able to share special bags with the security & police 

guards around our CAC Walls. Everyone went home happy right before Thanksgiving! 

 

We are truly thankful for our CAC community spirit.  

 

 


